
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

MEMORANDUM 

______________________________________________ 

TO:  Robin Reeser, Mike Near, Todd Albrecht, and Janelle Valladares  

FROM: Molly Merry, Secretary 

SUBJECT: Greater Heights Graduation  

DATE:  May 24, 2023 

______________________________________________ 

The Cañon City School Board will attend the Greater Heights Graduation 

ceremony at the Cañon City Schools’ Administration Office located at  

101 N. 14th Street in Cañon City, on May 25, 2023, at 5:00 p.m.   

No decisions will be made.  


